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Photo by Brianna Howe
THE BELLS ARE RINGING

IN BRUNSWICK HEADS

The annual whale migration has started and the Brunswick Heads Chamber of Commerce has initiated an annual RINGING OF THE BELLS to announce the arrival of whales off the coast of Brunswick Heads.

Whenever the Brunswick Heads Volunteer Rescue duty officer spots a passing pod of whales, he or she will telephone eminent local real estate Russell Siwicki, who will organize the ringing of the bells of St Thomas Anglican Church.  In the event that Russell is not available, seconded bell ringer will be Valerie Hardy who lives within a quick dash of the church. 

The idea to announce the arrival of the whales was proposed during one of the “Taking Care of Brunswick” Community Economic Transition Plan” workshops held in May.  

Kim to fill in.

“The whale migration is a joyous annual event, said Valerie Hardy, and we want locals and visitors to celebrate this simple pleasure.”
“This activity is a perfect example of how a village works. It uses the resources that we have and doesn’t cost anything at all.” she said.

Thanks go to all at St Thomas Anglican Church who have agreed to support this little event in Bruns. 

For further information contact Russell Siwicki on 66851206 or Valerie Hardy 0412 042 004.

